
 

 

 

Upcoming Dates: 

Nov 22 

Report Cards  go Home 

 

P/T Interviews 

Nov 24 4:00pm-

7:30 pm 

Nov 24  4:00pm-

7:30 

 

No School 

November 26th                     
 

 

 

         

 

 

ÉWMMS 

WILDCAT NEWS 

Newsletter: November 19, 2021  

50 Taylor Road, Yellowknife, NT 

X1A3X2  (ph)873-5814, (F) 873-4671 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Here we are heading into the second term with term 1 moving quickly behind us.   I think I can speak for many 

of us who are thankful this is so.   Term 1 has been unlike any term one in our current history but I think we 

have all come through this first 3 months quite strong. 

 

On November 10th, we had the pleasure of having Lieutenant– Colonel Steve Thompson join us virtually from 

his base in the Middle East to recognize our day of Remembrance on November 11th.   Mr. Thompson’s family 

lives in Yellowknife and his children and extended family are part of the YK1 family.  He shared with us his 

role in the “War on Terrorism” as a member of the Canadian Military overseas.  He was tasked with the co-

ordination of the evacuation of over 130,000 people from Kabul, Afganistan.  He reminded us of those that 

sacrificed their lives in the past and currently for the freedoms that we enjoy today. 

 

Report Cards will be coming out on Monday November, 22 and we will have Parent/Teacher Interviews on the 

23rd and 24th.   If you have not already booked an appointment with your child’s homeroom teacher, I en-

courage you to book online (https://wmms.schoolappointments.com ) or call the office @ 873-5814.   We 

kindly ask that you reserve appointments with your child’s homeroom teacher at this time as some specialist 

teachers  

(Ms. McDonald, Mr. Craig, Mme. Elise) are also homeroom teachers and they need to prioritize their classes.   

On Tuesday, November 23rd we will open up remaining spots to those of you who wish to speak with your 

child’s other core teachers.  

 

While this term has been much different it has also made the report card look a little different.  I have at-

tached the document that was sent out to all parents earlier this month that outlines the focus for the Report 

Cards.  Should you have any questions regarding this, please do not hesitate to reach out.   I am hopeful that 

you will take the time to connect with your child and the teacher regarding progress to date and the focus 

for further learning.  The report is merely a snapshot of how your child has engaged and where further 

learning will or can occur.  I am hopeful that you will find the interview process productive and helpful. 

 

On another positive note, we are able to have an in-person PAC meeting as long as all guests are vaccinated 

and we follow social distancing protocols.  Our next PAC meeting will be December 1 @ 7pm in the school’s 

lunch room.  If you plan on attending , please bring a copy (required) of your vaccine document to the meet-

ing.  In the event that you can not make the meeting in person and would like to attend virtually, please email 

me at your earliest and I will make sure you are invited at that time (jeff.seabrook@yk1.nt.ca). 

 

Please stay safe, 

 

Mahsi, Thank-you, Merci 

 

Jeff Seabrook, Principal 

 

 

November 25th 

Hot Dog Day 

https://wmms.schoolappointments.com/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1PQs92uRsbsTe-KZDp_xG1K5VC5rhTOYX/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1PQs92uRsbsTe-KZDp_xG1K5VC5rhTOYX/view?usp=sharing
mailto:jeff.seabrook@yk1.nt.ca


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

   

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next PAC meeting will be December 1st, 2021 

In the School Lunchroom.  Proof of Vaccine required to 

attend in person.   

New Student Council President Elected 

Congratulations to  

Logan Doll in 7B for his 

successful election as our new 

Student Council President.  I 

would also like to thank and 

congratulate all class representatives that will sit 

with Logan on the Council. 

Class Representatives: 

6A Kaylee Andrews  6/7D  Kailee Wentland 

6B  Jael Wright  7PIF TBD 

6IF  Scarlet Tourangeau 7A Scarlett Anderson 

6/7C Matsu Robson-Hamilton 7B Sabrina Trinh 

Holiday Season is fast approaching and the staff and students are eagerly  

          planning events.   Stay tuned for : 

Advent Calendar Food drive 

          Door Decorating 

                  Spirit Days 

Click on the link for:  

NOVEMBER NEWS 

https://mailchi.mp/e720723383ae/cpf-alberta-january-communiqu-15233859?e=24d073a267

